
The church office will be closed tomorrow, Monday, October 14.  Regular 
office hours of Monday-Thursday, 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. will resume on 
the 15th.  

Items to be considered for inclusion in Connect should be submitted 
to the church office by the Wednesday prior to publication.   

Please contact the church office at 812-423-6297 or 
firstpres@fpcevv.com with comments, questions, or to unsubscribe. 
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Connect 

Pastor Mary Beth McCandless is getting settled in, and has a new local 
phone number!  If you need to reach her directly or outside office hours, 
you may call or text her at 812-872-4882.  Her email is mb@fpcevv.com, 
and regular office days are Monday-Thursday. 

New Contact Information! 

We had a few items that missed the most recent issue of Connect!  
Read below for details! 

Extra Edition! 
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